
 
 10900 Red Circle Drive 
 Minnetonka, MN 
 55343  USA 

 952.941.7600 
 800.526.9267 
 fax 952.941.2322 
 info@transition.com 

 

 
Product Discontinuation Notice 

 
July 19, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer / Partner: 
 
Transition Networks would like to inform you of our plans to discontinue the remaining active products in our SGPOE 
family of PoE Media Converters.  Listed below are the discontinued model numbers, along with the product 
description. 

 
Discontinued P/N  Description: 
SGPOE1013-100  10/100/1000Base-T PoE to 1000Base-SX 850nm MM SC 
SGPOE1039-100  10/100/1000Base-T PoE to 1000Base-SX 850nm MM LC 
SGPOE1040-100  10/100/1000Base-T PoE to 1000Base-X Open SFP Slot 
 
Last Order Date 
Orders will be accepted for the discontinued product through December 17, 2021, or while supplies last. 
 
Replacement Product: 
Direct replacement product will not be available.  However, similar functionality can be found in our SGPAT family 
of Gigabit Ethernet PoE+ media converters. 
 
Closing 
We look forward to new opportunities to support your networking requirements with our comprehensive product line.  
Should you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Transition Networks Management Team 


